

September 9, 2025

At the Senior Advisory Council meeting on September 8, 2025, the council voted unanimously to recommend the Board of Trustees appoint Maggie Stephenson to replace Loretta Hall's term from June 2025- June 2027. Loretta is dealing with medical problems and has been unable to attend meetings.

Please feel free to call me at 248-698-2394 to discuss the items above or to schedule a meeting with myself or with the Senior Advisory Council.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathy Gordinear- Director